
 
 

   
   

News Story - Autumn 
 

The season Autumn has begun and children have 
had a lot of fun exploring the season through 
various activities at nursery. They have been going 
on walks, looking at their surroundings such as 
houses, the bus driving past, the different trees 
and they have enjoyed picking up leaves and 
acorns along the way to explore back at nursery.  
 
We used leaves to create our Autumn themed city 
in our tuff tray, using trains, train tracks and 
animals. Children enjoyed role playing as they ride 
along the track. We created Autumn wreaths 
which the children took home to hang once dry.  

 
Whilst doing these activities children talked about 
the sizes and colours of the leaves and where we 
find them as well as asking other questions. Inspired 
by our walk, the children have been painting their 
own leaves using lolly sticks and cotton buds as well 
as making a hedgehog using our coffee-based 
playdough and mini sticks. 
 
The children also enjoyed harvesting potatoes that 
we planted during Spring. This was particularly 
enjoyable as children enjoyed digging in the soil 
using shovels and spades. Once they were all taken 
out we then enjoyed them as part of our healthy 
lunch! 
 


